
West Deeping Quarry Liaison Committee meeting 
 

Thursday 22nd September 2022 
 

Agenda  Actions 

Apologies (Names of People) 
 
Phillip Mccombe (Cemex), Phillip Britain, Tony Barker, Mr Tinsley 
 

 

Attendees (Names Of People) 
 
Gary Bannister, Maria Cotton, David Ward (West Deeping Parish Council), 
Phillip Sagar (Tallington Parish Council), Matthew Dubois 

 

Planning Update 
 
An application for the footpath to be diverted on the new quarry site will be 
submitted by 2023 in order to stop pedestrians walking through the quarry site.  
 
Planning application is being submitted for the new site by the end of the year.  
 
Trees will be planted to act as a bund in early 2023 to allow for growth ready for 
relocation of the site this will be included in the planning application.  
 
A low-level plant is planned to be installed on the new site to reduce the visual 
impact of site.  
 
A meeting will be arranged at a later date to the parish councils with the 
proposed plan and site layout for the new site.  

 
 
MC 
 
 
MC 
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MC, GB 
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Quarry Operational Update 
 
West Deeping are currently extracting material on Tinsley North.  
 
Restoration is currently taking place to restore land to low level farming.  
 
Currently soil stripping next to Mr Harvey’s house to get the ground ready for 
archaeology as it has been confirmed a roman villa is situated in that location.  
 
Approximately three years left on this site not including restoration of actual 
plant location.  
 
 

 

Mineral Planning Authority Update 
 
An application to change the Mineral codes has been sent to change new site. 
This will be chased and the parish council and planning team to be kept 
updated.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
MC 



 

Paris Council Updates 
 
West Deeping 
 
Along King Street near Church Lane gravel is spilling out onto the roadway from 
the entrance to Anglian waters pump shed. New gravel is to be laid to reduce 
the amount that is being spilled.  
 
A proposed restoration plan has been shown to the committee for the new site 
which includes several lakes/ponds. This is to be sent forward to the planning 
team for adjustments. David to send Maria the proposed plan.  
 
Tallington  
 
The car park in the village hall needs extensive repairs and needs carrying out 
by contractors. West Deeping may be able to help out with donated gravel to 
the village hall.  
 
The millennium green footpaths need restoring with new gravel.  
 
Materials at West Deeping may not be suitable for the village hall and foot 
paths as contractors want specific materials. Gary to send photo and sample to 
Phillip to pass onto the contractors.  

 
 
 
 
GB 
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Any other Business 
 
Five lodges have been built onto West Deepings land towards King Street by 
the Tallington Lakes Owner, this has been reported to Savills however no 
response so this needs chasing.  
 
Tallington lakes have dumped material and waste into the lakes to create a new 
island. Photos have been taken and need passing onto Anglian water and 
Environment Agency.  

 
 
GB, MC 
 
 
 
GB 

Date of Next Meeting 
 
Thursday 9th March 2023 1500 hrs – 1700 hrs 

 

 


